
 

 

 

  

 

 

ICP Key Messages     

Meeting  Determinants of Health System Delivery Board 
Meeting Date  12th November 2020 
Key Decisions and Actions  The inaugural meeting for the Determinants of Health SDB comprised of 

several key decisions and delegated actions to ensure that the Board’s 
objectives are robust and attainable. 
 
It was confirmed that the purpose of the Determinants of Health SDB is to 
improve the health and wellbeing of our population through the reduction 
of inequalities. 
 
It was agreed amongst members that the outcomes from the work 
undertaken by the Board may take longer to be realised due to the nature 
of the aligned priority, Population Health Management. It is clear that 
there are short term, immediate asks that the Board is able to concentrate 
on that will inevitably make a positive impact, such as identifying 
vulnerable people at risk during the winter, especially those more 
susceptible to Covid.   
 
Part B of the Terms of Reference has been agreed, though membership is 
yet to be ratified. It is important for the Board to ensure that the right 
stakeholders are involved across the wider spectrum of ICP partner 
organisations to ensure the best possible outcomes.  
 
The key actions taken from this meeting included; 

 Core membership to be sought for approval at the next meeting 
 A Task and Finish group to be mobilised to agree where the health 

inequalities lie across the ICP, to agree a broad framework for the 
direction of travel for the Board and to propose what the medium 
term priorities for the Board ought to be. 

 To agree some urgency in accordance with the Local Authority 
Hubs, the vulnerable persons list across the ICP which will link into 
work being undertaken by the ICP Primary and Community SDB. 

Matters for Escalation (and 
where to) 

n/a 

Completed and Signed off by  G Hall 
 


